
 
 

INTEGRATED TECHNOLOGIES DIVISION AWARDED HISTORIC PRESERVATION AWARD FOR THE 

ROSEMONT SCHOOL OF THE HOLY CHILD PROJECT 
 
In April of 2009, Lower Merion Township’s Historical Commission honored the project 

team for the Rosemont School of the Holy Child with the Historic Preservation Award.  

The honor was is recognition of the new campus master plan created for the school.  The 

Historical Commission applauded the efforts of the team and school for their contribution 

to the preservation of Lower Merion Township’s rich cultural heritage. 

 

Bala’s Integrated Technologies division provided voice/data, wireless, and audio/visual 

systems design, as well as perimeter security systems.  Teaming with Buell Kratzer 

Powell Architects the new campus master plan renovated 32,000 square feet of existing 

space, including 20,000 square feet in the Historic Mansion Building, and created 26,000 

square feet of new facilities.  Integrating new technology “tastefully” into a historic building 

is a challenging task, and one Bala was proud to accomplish.   
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